

Weekly Update 28th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,



Ultimately we would like to open the café every morning but we do need **volunteers** to help us.

If you are interested in helping in the café even for an hour a week, we would love to hear from you.

Please speak to Nikki at Hazel Avenue reception.

A date for your diary:





Please invite all your family and friends. It is completely free.

Other dates for your diary:

4th March: Ducklings arrive in nursery!

25th-28th March: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents.

28th March: Term ends at 12pm for the Spring/Easter holiday.

Tuesday 16th April: Children return to nursery.















Children learn so much from real-life tasks. In the top three photos you can see children going to the shops to buy the ingredients they needed to make pancakes, having written a shopping list first.

In the bottom three photos, the children are moving the new bark chippings into place and spreading them.

Children love being trusted to do these tasks. What tasks do your children like to help you with at home?

Surrey County Council is asking parents/carers to take part in this survey as they wish to gather your views regarding early education and childcare for 0-4 year olds. This will help them to make sure they have enough high-quality education and childcare places for everyone that needs them.

https://www.surreysays.co.uk/csf/early-years-expansion-entitlements-parent-survey

Any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Sally (Headteacher)

